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July Vacation Care Snapshot
SOME OF OUR HIGHLIGHTS

Here at SCC, we all really enjoyed the July Vacation Care

program that was filled with a variety of activities such as

Archery and Mini Beasts Nature Club. One of our favourite

excursions was to the Nostalgia Box where all the children

were able to play video games at the video game museum. We

look forward to seeing you all for our next holiday adventures!

Pajama Day
FUNDRAISER FOR THE ASTHMA AUSTRALIA

FOUNDATION

Thank you to everyone that helped us raise money towards this

foundation! Together we raised $70.25.



JACK BARDSLEY

I started working at Subiaco Children's

Centre in 2016 and have loved every bit of it.

I am currently in my second year of primary

teaching at Notre Dame University. I

thoroughly enjoy sport and running activities

everyday at the Centre with the children, as I

believe being physically active is an

important part of growing up and a great

way to form friendships.

  

INTRODUCTION OF STAFF
SANCHIA BRITZ

I am a supervisor at SCC. I am currently in my

second year of Entrepreneurship and Marketing

at Curtin University alongside completing my

Diploma in Beauty Therapy and Make up. My

value lies mostly in the creation and

implementation crafts, planning the food and

using my creative skills to make our space as

welcoming and warm as possible.  I believe that

craft plays a vital role in children's development

and self-expression. 

MELVIN HARTLEY

I am currently first-year engineering and data

science student at the University of Western

Australia. It has been my joy and privilege to get

to know and serve your kids since undertaking this

job in late February this year. It has personally

taught me so much about service, leadership and

yes, patience. It is my hope that as I continue to

work here at the centre I can pursue to be an

effective role model for your children. 



POLICY
REVIEW
POLICY
REVIEW

QUALITY AREA 2

We are in the process of updating our policies.

 Your feedback and input would be greatly appreciated. 

Please follow the link to review our draft policy on 

Children’s Health and Safety.



OPEN TO COMMUNITY 

OCTOBER HOLIDAY BOOKINGS 

Bookings will be open to the community from

the 6th September

Open on the 2nd September for existing BSC

and ASC children.

PLEASE TAKE NOTE:PLEASE TAKE NOTE:
 



PLEASE INFORM THE CENTRE IF

YOUR CHILD IS ABSENT/ AWAY

FOR HOLIDAY

 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE

CENTRE NEEDS TO BE NOTIFIED IF

YOUR CHILD HAS CONTRACTED

AN INFECTIOUS DISEASE

NOTES FOR PARENTS

K IND REGARDS ,  SCC  


